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AAU President meets the freshmen students

Prof. Ghaleb El Refae, AAU President, meets the freshmen students who joined Al Ain
University by the beginning of the new academic year 2018-2019, where he emphasized the
academic advising role for new students, In addition to the importance of listening to the
professor's instructions.

The orientation meeting, which was organized by the Deanship of Student Affairs in Al Ain
Campus was attended by Dr. Ibtehal Aburezeq Dean of Student Affairs, Deans, Academic and
Administrative staff and the freshmen students.

In his speech, Prof. Al Refae welcomed the new students and stressed that all the AAU’s staff
will take care of them and give them the support. In addition to, provide all the services for the
students to create an appropriate atmosphere.

AAU President has pointed out that the University has come a long way from the academic
plans the various programs offered in six colleges, in addition to getting the international



accreditation for the programs. He added that the University has contracted with an elite group
of academic experts in various disciplines, which will reflect positively on academic outcomes
sought by the student, providing at the same time the job market requirements from all
disciplines.

For her part, Dr. Aburezeq encouraged students to participate in extracurricular activities during
their academic career to entertain themselves and create a recreational atmosphere beside
their studies, stressing that the Deanship of Student Affairs is fully prepared to meet all the
students' mental, physical and emotional needs.
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